
Dear Organizations that pre-registered to attend CSW55, 

Due to the significantly high number of NGO representatives who have pre-registered, and due to the ongoing renovations 
of the United Nations Headquarters complex which have put a major strain on building facilities and space availability for 
meetings, NGO access will be extremely limited at official CSW session meetings and events in the North Lawn Building. 
Please note:

The United Nations grounds pass alone ǁŝůů�ŶŽƚ�ďĞ�ƐƵĸĐŝĞŶƚ to gain access to the North Lawn Building, where 
official CSW meetings will take place. ^ĞĐŽŶĚĂƌǇ�ƉĂƐƐĞƐ�ŵƵƐƚ�ĂůƐŽ�ďĞ�ƉƌĞƐĞŶƚĞĚ�ƚŽ�ŐĂŝŶ�ĂĐĐĞƐƐ�ƚŽ�ƚŚĞ�ďƵŝůĚŝŶŐ͘
At most, only one time-limited secondary pass will be given to each organization to be shared among its 
representatives. 

In addition to the above-mentioned limits, the actual number of NGO representatives who will be able to have 
a seat in the conference room will be determined in accordance with the capacity of the conference rooms.

Attendance at a parallel event organized by Member States and United Nations entities in the North Lawn 
Building will be ďǇ�ŝŶǀŝƚĂƟŽŶ�ŽŶůǇ͘ Distribution of the invitations is the sole prerogative of event organizers (the 
Missions and the United Nations entities concerned). The number of invitations issued and distributed will vary 
per event.

�E'K��ĚǀŝƐŽƌǇ�ϭ����������������������Ϯϴ�:ĂŶƵĂƌǇ�ϮϬϭϭ

The invitation lett�aā漀 by e-mail (


